Michael Molnar

To: -

Emily Ardizzone
Freud Museum

20 Maresfield Gardens
London NW3 58X

24" May 2018

Dear Emily Ardizzone,

I was employed at the Freud Museum from 1986 onwards, and from 2003 on I was Museum
Director, until my retirement in 2009. For much of that time I worked in an office on the
second floor.

Consequently, [ can confirm that the photos you sent me were indeed taken in the Museum,
on the second floor, and in all likelihood around 1988.

With best wishes

(Michael Molnar)



